PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR RESEARCH IN:

POSTPARTUM LOW BACK OR PELVIC GIRDLE PAIN



We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study looking at experiences of postpartum women in Saskatchewan with low back or pelvic girdle pain. To participate, you must be:

- Living in Saskatchewan
- Between 6 weeks and 18 months postpartum
- Have experienced or are currently experiencing postpartum low back or pelvic girdle pain or dysfunction

As a participant in this study, you will be asked to complete an anonymous webbased survey, which will take approximately 10 minutes. Complete the study <u>HERE</u> or scanthe QR Code.

In appreciation of your time, you can enter to win a gift card draw prize (8 gift cards available).



For more information about this study, please see our <u>project page</u>. If you have any questions, feel free to contact:

Brenna Bath, School of Rehabiliation Science 306-966-6573 back.research@usask.ca

This study has been approved by the University of Saskatchewan Behavioural Research Ethics Board





